ARVIND KEJRIWAL CHIEF MINISTER



GOVT. OF NATIONAL CAPITAL TERRITORY OF DELHI DELHI SECRETARIAT, I.P. ESTATE, NEW DELHI-110002 PHONE: 23392020, 23392030

D.O. No .: Prncm 2016 138

Date: 08-03-2016

Dear Principal,

We are going to celebrate Holi in a few days' time. Kindly extend my warm greetings and best wishes to your students and staff on the occasion of Holi. May God bless all of you with peace, prosperity and happiness.

Delhi Government is committed to ensure natural and clean environment to its citizens.

In this regard, celebration of Holi in healthy and safe manner especially by students assumes special significance. We all are aware about harmful effects of colours prepared from synthetic and chemical substances.

I, therefore, urge you to encourage your students to celebrate Holi with natural and organic colours.

I wish you all of you a very Happy, Safe and Colourful Holi.

With warm regards,

Yours sincerely

(Arvind Kejriwal)